



June 2, 1999

David Heise CIO Andrews University US31 North Berrien Springs, MI 49104-0880

Dear David,

We have received the session evaluation results for the SCT Summit 1999 Conference. Enclosed you will find the results for the session(s) which you presented at the conference.

I want to thank you, again, for presenting at the conference. Your time and efforts are very much appreciated by SCT and the Banner2000 clients who attended the conference.

If you have any questions or comments related to the information enclosed, please contact me via email at rmickey@ sctcorp.com

I look forward to your participation at the SCT Summit 2000 in San Francisco, March 19-22.

Sincerely,

Ron Mickey

General Manager, Client Programs

RM/kmm

Enclosure(s)